
Exh ib i t ion  year  2023

A very successful trade fair year 2023 comes to an end. From smaller local training 
fairs through to global automotive and motorbike exhibitions the year offered Hitachi 
Astemo Aftermarket Germany GmbH a lot of variety. With the conclusion of the last 
trade fair, we can look back on a very successful year.
We would like to thank all visitors and exhibitors who made this exhibition year a uni-
que and successful one.
We are already looking forward with great anticipation to upcoming events in 2024, 
including Automechanika Frankfurt, and look forward to welcoming you back to our 
stands.


